
G. W. Graham Grizzly Announcements 
Thursday April 17, 2025  (Day 2) B / A / Lunch / D / C 
 
 
 

 

Court House Tour 
Are you interested in a career path in law, Sheriff, RCMP/Police.  On May 7th GWG students can sign up to 
attend a info session at the Chilliwack courthouse. If you’re interested, please teams message Mrs. L 
(Carlene LaFreniere) to sign up.  
 
Math Tutoring Club  
Attention math 9 and 10 students! Do you need extra help with your math? Stop by Ms. Krause’s room 
C174 TODAY AFTER SCHOOL to get one-on-one help with your math from other math students. See you 
there!  
 
Spring Formal  
Hey Grizzlies, did you know Student council is presenting a spring formal on the 2nd of May? Tickets start 
selling on the 22nd of April! Tickets are 8 dollars, but for our special seniors, you get 25% off and pay 6 
dollars! Wear semi-formal clothing and anything floral-themed!  
 
Summer Learning 
Good morning GW Graham Students. This is an important announcement from the counselling 
department to let you know that summer learning registration has opened. Both repair and course 
completion options are available. If you are a student that is unsure about whether you will pass a required 
graduation course or wish to get ahead and complete an additional academic, summer learning could be 
for you. If you are interested and want to learn more, please contact your school counsellor. Have a great 
day!  
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